
8th July 1992

Good Mourning Brethren,

Welcome to our congregation. Plenty of news to tell you all in this first, full length newsletter so if

you’re sitting comfortably, let’s begin.

First, of all you may have noticed that at the top of the page we have a new Sevenchurch logo. We

decided to change the logo to make the name more readable and also we feel less cliched. Let us know

what you think.

Since the last Newsletter Sevenchurch have spread their severed tentacles far and wide, and we now

have contacts from all over the globe. This began with two great demo reviews, first in Metal Forces and

then in Metal Hammer Thrash Magazine. Since then we have had letters from Australia, Malaysia, USA

and Japan to name but a few and also a great response from Europe and Britain. The first run of 250

demos soon ran out and now the second batch is steadily disappearing. We have also done many

interviews with fanzines. We will try to keep you up to date with press clipping when they come out.

On the live front we have two more gigs lined up, one for July and one for August, the dates are:

Friday July 17th — The Jericho Tavern, 56 Walton St, Oxford. Tel: 0865 54502. Support: Walk On Water.

Saturday August 8th — The Pennyfarthing, St. Ebbes, Oxford. Tel: 0865 245007.

We are all looking forward to playing live again after nearly two months and intend to make them the

best gigs yet Be there.

Be sure to grab a copy of the July issue of Curfew (The Excellent Oxford Local Music Magazine)

featuring SEVENCHURCH on the front cover and an interview inside. Essential reading and a future

collectors item.

I have good news for all of you who have asked about Sevenchurch T-shirts. Yes, they are coming at

last We finally expect to have the new T-shirt available from the fourteenth. They are printed white on black

on a one size fits all shirt The design features our new logo and an Oxford gargoyle, (as worn by Dave ‘The

Ghost Capel on the Curfew Cover). They will be available at the gig for £7.00 (or £8.00 inc. p. & p. by

post), Cheques as usual should be made payable to ‘Paul Oliver’. Don’t wait too long though as the initial

pressing was for just 50 shirts!

As I write this letter we are close to completing our latest epic. As yet untitled, the completed music

clocks in at a staggering 15 mins. 15 secs, making our other songs short by comparison. This new song

is a definite progression for the band but fear not the unmistakable Sevenchurch crunch is still much in

evidence. Also featured for the first time will be the lyrics of Martin Spear who is holed up in his dark

abode composing even now. Meanwhile David Smart is already busy evolving the music for the seventh

song, bound to be special by number alone.

One last tantaliser before I go, we can tell you that certain record companies are hovering like vultures

around the dead at the moment and it may be sooner rather than later that Sevenchurch are signed up.

Good Omens indeed!!

Until next time, I wish you well,

Ollie, for and on behalf of SEVENCHURCH.

P.S. Send all your comments, questions and suggestions to:

SEVENCHURCH, 83 Hurst Rise Road, Botley, Oxford OX2 9HF.
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